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Good evening,
Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission for the extension of the state emergency powers.

I believe the extension of powers is something that is completely out of date. Covid has been classed as nothing
but the flu, vaccines have been proven to be harmful to more than predicted and the masks are just dangerous to
our health.

Our country has done what the Premier wanted. We stayed at home, we vaccinated, we tested and we isolated.
Please let us return to some sort of normal life.

Australian small business is suffering and we have lost many of these businesses already, extending the powers
will be the mail in the coffin.

Please help save Australia. We need you to stop the powers and save our jobs, businesses and families.

Thank you for your time and I look forward to telling my children they can work again, that mum can go to
work again.

Kind regards
Connie Oosterbeek
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